
 
 

AN ANNOUNCEMENT OF PRESS GLASS SA, DATED ON MARCH 31, 2021 

REGARDING THE CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) 

 

Due to the current changes in the epidemiological situation in Europe, we would like to inform that all Press Glass SA production 

plants continue to operate in a stable way. Analyses of incoming orders indicate that that in the coming weeks our deliveries will be 

carried out on standard dates. Companies providing transport services also informed us about the continued full availability of the 

means of transport covering our needs.  

Owing to solid relations with our suppliers, we have the necessary stocks of all components for the production of insulated glass 

units. We have also planned and confirmed the appropriate levels of raw material deliveries in the coming weeks. We are also now 

ready to provide temporary support to other companies in the event of a disruption to the availability of processed glass products. 

We maintain sanitary procedures in line with applicable legal requirements. In addition, we apply additional procedures in our plants 

to ensure the maximum continuity of production and deliveries of our products in the coming months. 

We increased security zones in cloakrooms, canteens and other common areas. We have introduced a special mode of movement of 

employees within plants and at individual positions. We use additional disinfectants and personal protection, sanitizing devices and 

temperature measurement. 

We monitor the situation on an ongoing basis and, if necessary, we will individually and without unnecessary delay inform our 

contractors about important factors affecting the operation of our plants and planned deliveries. 

 

 

 

 

Tomasz Wozowicz 

CEO 

 

 

 

 

 


